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Hawaii’s Franchised New Car Dealers

Chair Coffman and members of the committee,

I’m David RoIf, representing Hawaii’s franchised new car dealers.

HADA is in support of 563006, 5D2 which establishes a task force which shall study ways to
prevent or control the problem of abandoned tires.

Franchised new car dealers and others, as a result of Act 173, Sessiqn Laws of Hawaii 2000,
paid fees to facilitate a tire cleanup in the islands.

Now, again, inadequate enforcement of the dumping laws has apparently allowed some tire
piles to accumulate, according to this bill.

HADA hopes the strong enforcement will prevent a reoccurrence of the problem

We believe that with further discussions, a method can be devised to fairly address this problem,
and we support this study.

HADA respectfully requests that the committee pass SB3006, SDZ.

Respectfully submitted,
David H. RoIf
For the members of the Hawaii Automobile Dealers Association
1100 Alakea St. Suite 2601
Honolulu, Hawaii 96813
Tel: 808 593-0031 Cell: 808 223-6015 Fax: 808 593-0569
Email: drolf@hawaiidealer.com website: www.hawaiiautodealer.com
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Comments:
The Department of Environmental Services supported the original version of this bill which
reinstated the $1 motor vehicle tire surcharge to assist the Department of Health in
enforcement and management of used tires. This appears to provide the most effective and
direct way to address this issue.

If a Task Force is desired, it should include representatives of County recycling programs
who already deal with these issues on a continuing basis.
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